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April 22nd 2010

OSP DUTY MANAGER UPDATE

I would like to take this opportunity to make it clear, at the MATS Functional Council OSP meeting on  22/04/2010, the RMT and all other unions involved REFUSED to discuss the job cuts and in fact did not discuss any issue.  

We sat quietly while management presented the documents that they then put onto the intranet.  We made it clear to management the negotiations should be referred back to Company Council level and we were not here to take part in any consultation.   We currently have a failure to agree at Company Council which we want referred to ACAS.

Please do not be misled by the email put out by management re; 22/04/2010  regarding the above.

You can contact your RMT MATS Rep: Roy Carey on 07764650874
